3" of June 2021

Pahi Reserve Society Inc.
666 Pahi Road RD1
Paparoa

Northland 0571

Subject; Petition for the removal of the Norfolk Pine Trees at Pahi.
Dear Sir / Madam,
We enclose the Petition for the above mentioned.

We are keen to get Kaipara District Council on board with this project. We
understand the importance of heritage in our richly bountiful part of the country.

However, in saying that we need a resolution to this ever-increasing danger to our
community.

We have been keeping a very close eye on these trees over the years. Please listen to
our voices and take our concerns seriously. Before someone gets seriously hurt.

We are keen to work with the Council on this, | have included some excerpts from Mr
John Redferns report. We can find an alternative to resolve this risk.

Thank you
Yours truly,
Pahi Reserve Society Inc.



